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FOB ACCESS FOR BACK DOOR 
 
 
 
Dear Resident/s of 103 and 105 West Lodge Ave,   
 
 
Please note that the back door Fob Access panel of 103 and 105 West Lodge has been 
fixed. You will now need to use your FOB to gain access through the back door as of 
Wednesday, June 16, 2021. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns pertaining to this matter, please contact the 
Management Office at 416-537-2364 or send an email to westlodge@hazelview.com. 
 
Thank you for your anticipated co-operation and understanding regarding this matter. 
 
 
 
 
Christina Wylie 
Property Manager 
103/105 West Lodge Avenue 
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